
March 30, 2021 

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
621 Woodland Square Loop  
P.O. Box 43172 
Olympia, WA, 98504-3172  

RE: Horse Heaven Wind Farm LLC 

Councilmembers: 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment regarding the Horse Heaven Wind Farm LLC 
project near the Tri-Cities.  

WSDOT would like to ensure that the project team has filed the FAA Form 7460-1 to have an 
airspace analysis for the wind turbine portion of the project. The heights of the turbines would 
require an airspace evaluation by the FAA.  

Additionally, the solar array portion of the project may require glare analysis from the FAA 
Airports Office if it is considered an impact to the operations at the airports in the area. 

WSDOT Aviation appreciates the opportunity to offer comments and are available for any 
questions or concerns you may have. Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 360-890-5258 or 
max.platts@wsdot.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 
Max Platts 
WSDOT Aviation Division 
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